
 
 
 

 

 

TO:   Honorable Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  City Administrator Ron Johnson 
 
SUBJECT:     Set Budget Workshop Meeting 
 
MEETING DATE: July 28, 2016 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
Historically, City Council has conducted a budget workshop meeting in August to start 
the discussion on the subsequent year’s budget and levy.   
 
Staff is recommending that the Council conduct a budget workshop meeting 
immediately following the August 15, 2017 regular City Council meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
Approve a motion to conduct a budget workshop meeting immediately following the 
August 15, 2017 regular City Council meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachment(s):  N/A 

 


